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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   October 26, 2010 

 
TITLE: Approval of Career Ladder Reapplication for 2011-2012 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND:   Each year during the month of November, the State of Arizona requires all 

Career Ladder districts to submit a reapplication for the following school year and to provide a 

Statement of Action Taken signed by the Clerk of the Governing Board which establishes and 

confirms 5% is calculated in the district base level for the Career Ladder Program for the current 

fiscal year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:  It is the recommendation of the administration that the Governing Board 
affirms the 5% district base level is calculated for the Career Ladder Program for the current fiscal 
year and approves the Career Ladder Reapplication for the 2011-2012 academic year. 
 
 

 

 
________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     

                                                                                  
________________________________________________________________________ 
Roseanne Lopez, Ed.D., Professional Performance Programs Coordinator              Date:  October 14, 2010 

 

____________________________________                     __________________________________   
Patrick Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                 Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 
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ARIZONA CAREER LADDER PROGRAM 

 

STATEMENT OF ACTION TAKEN  

WITH RESPECT TO CAREER LADDER FUNDING: 

INCREASE IN THE BASE LEVEL AND QUALIFYING TAX RATE 

 

FISCAL YEAR 2011 

 

 

The  Amphitheater Unified School District #10       District is 

authorized by virtue of an affirmative program approval vote of the state Board of Education to 

calculate the base level for participation in the Career Ladder Program up to a specified percent or 

dollar amount.  A corresponding calculation will be made in the district Qualifying Tax Rate in the 

computation of the district’s Equalization Assistance.  The district Governing Board must confirm the 

percent calculated in the base level for the current fiscal year. 

 

The state Board of Education is to be notified of the decision. 

 

 

 

 

 

The district Governing Board has taken the following action: 

 

In accordance with ARS 15-918.04 and ARS 15-918.05, the district Governing Board established a 

percent of 5% in the district base level for the Career Ladder Program, at a public meeting held on  

 

 October 26, 2010       . 
  (date) 

 

         October 26, 2010   

Signature: Diana L. Boros,                         Date 

Governing Board Clerk    

 

 

 

 

Please return by November 15, 2010 

 

Beth Driscoll 

Education Program Specialist 

Career Ladder Program 

Arizona Department of Education 

1535 West Jefferson, Bin #45 

Phoenix, AZ 85007 
 


